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LADY LONGHORNS END THEIR 
SEASON 
 ​By Kaylee Davis 

The Hyannis Lady Longhorns have completed 
the 2020 season. Some of the schools they have played 
are Sioux County, Arthur, South Platte, and Hay 
Springs and came close to giving a few schools a taste 
of defeat. Their last regular-season game was a 
triangular against Potter-Dix and Creek Valley. They 
played three sets against each team and won one set in 
each match. On October 26, the Lady Longhorns had 
their first round of Sub-Districts against Sandhills 
Thedford. They played 4 sets, winning one of those sets 
25-20. 

The JV team’s first game of the month was a 
triangular in Sargent. They lost against Ansley- 
Litchfield, but won best out of 3 sets against Twin 
Loop, placing them 3rd overall! 

The Lady Longhorns had a hard-fought season, 
had many learning opportunities, and came together as 
a team to finish out their season strong during 
Sub-Districts. They did not advance, but this has been a 
strong rebuilding season, and they will be ready to start 
strong next year! 
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VARSITY FOOTBALL COMPLETES 
SEASON 
By Jake Connell 

The Varsity Football team finished with a 2-6 
record on the season after their final three games in 
October. On the 2nd, they faced the Garden County 
Eagles, fighting hard but ultimately losing 48-6 to 
the playoff-bound Eagles. The next week, the 
Kimball Longhorns traveled to Hyannis to face the 
superior Longhorns. Hyannis came back from down 
6-12 on a pass from Monte Bailey to Liam Kostman 
to win the game 16 to 12. With a playoff spot on the 
line, the Longhorns headed to Morrill to face the 
Lions. The Lions went up early, but the Longhorns 
mounted a comeback in the second quarter. 
Unfortunately, the Lions continued to build on their 
lead, and the Longhorns were unable to win the 
game and were just short of a playoff berth. The 
Longhorns will build on this year’s experiences and 
make a deep playoff run next year. 
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JV FOOTBALL FINISHES SEASON 
WITH A WIN 
By Jake Connell 

Junior Varsity Football played in their final 
game on Tuesday, October 5th, against the Mullen 
Broncos. The Longhorns rallied to take down the 
Broncos behind a few touchdowns from Ezekiel Heaton 
and a few deep passes from Max Kostman to Jake 
Connell and Justin Schwanebeck resulting in a final 
score of 18-12.  

Sophomore Max Kostman said, “The season 
could’ve gone better, lost our first couple games, that 
we definitely could have won, we could be undefeated 
right now. We should’ve beat Hemingford. We 
should’ve beat Sandhills Valley. Overall it was a fun JV 
season, and I’m glad we beat Mullen.”  

The Junior Varsity team finished with a 1-2 
record and kept all of the games close. We look forward 
to what they can accomplish next year!  

 

 
&U@FD@G )@<OJI MPIN OC@ =<GG DI OC@ .PGG@I +7 B<H@¹!

 
 
 

November 2020 Newsletter Page 2 




